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Messages from Staff: 
EdShed Champions This Week: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

House Points 

 
 

 

 

 

Home Learning 

Thank you to the families that supported their children and returning the home learning 

task for this half term. This time 87% of children from Y1 - Y6 completed the task. The    

quality was so high we have arranged an exhibition for the children to enjoy.  
Walk to School Week 

What a fantastic incentive and what an impact we have made to traffic reduction this 

week. It has been a pleasure greeting the children who were so proud to have walked/ 

biked/ scooted to school. Just shows the power of pulling together and what a            

difference we can make. 85% of children engaged and Adonis Blues won the class prize. 
PTA 

At our PTA meeting this week we discussed plans for the Summer Term and beyond. The 

PTA are looking into simple fundraising at Sports Day. They are also very keen to establish 

a second-hand uniform shop for families. We will trial this after half term. We have a clear 

plan for our field, but this requires a lot of funding. The plan we are working towards is 

available on the website. Please have a look and if you know anyone that would be 

able to support please contact Mr Francis or Mrs Hazelton.  
COVID-19 

We know that restrictions are lifting but we remain cautious due to the Indian variant of 

COVID-19. Please can we ask you continue to support each other and the school by 

keeping a 2 metre distance and wearing your mask on the school premises. Thank you, lets all do what we can to 

keep our school community safe.  
School Meals 

This week saw changes to KS2 service and two menu events which all went extremely well. KS1 pupils continue to be 

served their meal at their table, whilst KS2 pupils are now being served by Carol. Pupils have responded well to this 

change and it enables Carol to engage with both sittings, monitoring what they are eating and the popularity of food 

served. Unfortunately a couple of meals on the current menu have not proved popular so Carol will be making  

changes after half term. The amended menus will be shared and on the school website. Walk to School and Census 

Day were really well supported by our families and we are very grateful for this, particularly as numbers eating on   

Census day impacts on our school funding. If you have any concerns or queries regarding school meals please do not 

hesitate to contact Carol, via the School Office, who is always happy to help.  
MPA Football Tournament  

Mr Dowsing and Mr Overett have organised a Key Stage 2 Football Tournament for the children next Tuesday and 

Thursday.  This week the children have been busy creating their teams. The children compete in teams of 5 and will 

play for seven minutes on Tuesday 25 May. The top four teams will play in the final on Thursday 27 May. The winners will 

win a trophy. If your child is taking part they will need to bring their football kit, shin pads and boots to school on     

Tuesday. If they make the final they will need to do the same on Thursday. As you can imagine the children are        

excited to play.  
 

House Andromeda Orion Pegasus Phoenix 

Points 632 539 575 547 

 Spelling Maths 

Year Group Champion Year 3 Year 5 

Individual Champion Ettalie (Year 3) Verity (Year 5) 

Moment of the Week.  

 

 

 

House Challenges take 

place this week. 
Monday 

Silver Studded Blues 

REAch2 Promise. 
Tuesday  

Small Blues PE. 

School Football           

Tournament. 
Wednesday 

Holly Blues and Silver  

Studded Blues PE. 
Thursday 

Holly Blues Forest School. 

Adonis Blues PE. 

School Football Final. 

New EYFS (Sept 2021)  

Parent Information    

Evening. 

Parent Council Meeting @ 

1.30pm. 
Friday 

Small Blues Forest School. 

Non Uniform - wear bright 

colours. £1.00 to Suffolk 

Mind.  

Adonis Blues Greek Day 

POSTPONED. 

 
31 May  -  4 June 

Half Term  
w/b  7 June 

Marvellous Middles for all 

classes. 
10 June 

New EYFS (Sept 2021)    

Parent Information    

Evening. 

Next Week 

Upcoming 

Dates 

For Adonis Blues PSHE topic, we are looking at First Aid. We 

had a special visitor from SARS (Suffolk Accident and     

Rescue Service) show us the equipment in their vehicles 

and answer our many questions about what it is like to be 

a paramedic and what they do. The children were lucky 

enough to hear the loud siren and see the flashing lights 

too. Thank you Kevin for taking your time to support your 

local community.  


